
Dear Durham, NH, Zoning Board Members, 
 
I am writing today to ask that an exception be granted for Brigitte Herz to run a short-term 
Airbnb rental at her 191 Durham Point Road residence. Having been neighbors for many years, 
we have seen how Brigitte maintains her property in keeping with the standards of the 
neighborhood, and we have no reason to believe that she would not continue to do so while 
running an Airbnb. We have no concerns about her pursuing this endeavor. Should you have 
any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards, 
Linda and David Grieve 
189 Durham Point Road 


